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Weekly Timetable

Welcome Back!
Welcome back after the Half Term break. We hope you had a lovely
time with your family and friends.

We are all happy to be back and ready to get stuck into some new
learning. We are excited to start our new topic – Pirates, buckets and
Spades. Please continue to make sure that your child brings in their
reading book everyday so I can read with them as often as possible.
Details of our new topics are on below and a timetable is included.

Please make sure all clothing and water bottles are clearly labelled with
your child’s name. Please can we also remind you that we are a healthy
school and items such as crisps and chocolate bars are not permitted
for afternoon snack. All children receive a piece of fresh fruit each
morning playtime.

Forest School will start again on Fridays from 14th June for 5 weeks.

We are also looking forward to our trip to Blackpool and the Sea Life
Centre on Monday 8th July (letter sent home).

Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions or queries. You
can do this via email, through the school office or in person at the end
of the day.

Miss Finnigen and Mr Lomax
mfinnigen@trawdenlancs.sch.uk

Year 2 Topics
Autumn 1

(04.09.23 – 19.10.23)

Spring 1 

(08.01.24 – 09.02.24)

Summer 1

(15.04.24 – 24.05.24)

Our Wonderful World
Where in the World are 

we?
Sensational Safari

Autumn 2

(30.10.23 – 21.12.23)

Spring 2 

(19.02.24 – 28.03.24)

Summer 2

(04.06.24 – 19.07.24)

Our Local Heroes The Greatest Explorers
Pirates, Buckets and 

Spades

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Bring in your reading book and record in in class every day

Homework 
books checked

Spellings 
tested 

Homework 
given and 
emailed

library books 
changed Forest School

PE



Our topic for this half term is 'Sensational Safari'. Throughout this half term, we will be focussing on:

English: We will be looking at the book Flotsam and the Children will be writing their own stories! 
Maths: This half term we will be learning about Fractions, Time and Statistics.

History: we will be learning all about the Seaside and holidays in the past.
Science: We are learning all about Materials and focusing on materials at the beach!
Art: We will be starting our Stick Transformation Project! This will have a Pirate theme.
Computing: We will be learning about Digital Photography.
PE:  Games – Striking & Fielding - Please remember to bring in PE kits with clearly labelled clothing. 
RE: In RE we will be learning all about Judaism, looking at the story of Moses!
PSHE: We will be looking at our new topic Being Responsible.

Reading: 
Reading is homework for all children who will be able to change their books once they have completed 
an Accelerated Reader quiz on their book. Please support your child at home by listening to them read 
daily and comment in their record book.

Maths:
Maths via Numbots and TTRockstars is available and playing little and often will significantly 
improve your child’s recall and understanding of number facts and times table speed and accuracy. If 
you have lost your log in details please just ask.

Our Learning this half term…



Events in school

● PTFA – FATHERS DAY POP-UP SHOP

We are holding our popular pop-up shop next week to 
celebrate Father’s Day.
KS1 Tuesday 11th June
KS2 Wednesday 12th June
Children are invited to buy gifts for fathers, step-dads, 
grandads or anyone else they would like. They will 
also wrap them in school and bring them home in 
time for the weekend! 

All items are £3 each.

There are:-
pen/key ring sets
drink flasks 
mugs
aftershave
wallets
sock/bottle opener sets 
and much, much more…

● SCHOOL SUMMER FAIR

We are holding our School Summer Fair in school on 
Thursday 11th July.
The fair will start just after school at 3.30pm in the 
KS2 hall. All children must be collected at home time 
and MUST be accompanied by an adult to come to 
the fair.

We will have a fabulous collection of stalls and 
exciting things to do for a small price – so please don’t 
forget your purse full of change!
Each class will host a stall and there will be other stalls 
and refreshments too.

We are holding a non-uniform day on Friday 5th July 
and as payment each child will bring items for their 
class stall – a letter will be sent home soon with these 
details.

Hopefully the weather will be fine and it will be 
another fabulous event to end our academic year!



Forest School
Essential Forest School Kit – all children MUST bring the correct kit on their allocated day. It is important that they
have a clean pair of shoes for inside school and a pair of wellies/boots to change into for Forest School.

Winter Kit

Wellies
Snow suits
A set of outdoor clothes to change into
Waterproof coat and trousers
Gloves or mittens
Warm hat
Scarf
Spare gloves
Warm winter coat
Thick socks
Summer Kit

Summer Kit

Suncream
Trainers
Sun hat
Sunglasses
Midge repellent



PE
All children MUST have their PE Kit in a draw string bag that is kept in school on their peg. It will be sent home to be washed 
and size checked each half term. 

P.E. Kit 

white round neck t-shirt

black shorts

black pumps (indoor)

plain black or white trainers (outdoor) - these may be brought in each week                                                                         

plain black tracksuit bottoms / leggings (outdoor)                                                                     

* plain black tracksuit top (outdoor)

drawstring pump bag 

* = optional 

● Note- watches and earrings must be removed for PE and long hair must be tied back 



School Uniform


